
 

 
 

03 January 2025 
 

Our Ref: FOI 609 

 

Request 

 

We received your request on 29 November 2024 for the following information: 

 

Dear Northern Ireland Housing Executive, Can you please tell me how many one & two 

bedroom properties are currently ready for allocation in Newry Can you also please tell 

me how many available temporary accommodations are ready for allocation Of these 

properties listed can you please tell me how many of them have been ready for 

allocation for over 1 month 

 

Please ensure the information is as up to date as possible relative to the date of your 

response 

 

Your request has been handled under the Freedom of Information Act 2000 (FOIA). 

 

Our response 

 

As of 2nd December 2024, there was 1 void property, matching those bedroom criteria, which was 

ready for allocation in the Common Landlord Areas (CLAs) comprising Newry Town; it had held that 

status for fewer than 30 days. 

 

As of 2nd January 2025 there was a total of 3 units of temporary accommodation which are ready for 
allocation with these properties being Single Lets which are due to be allocated immediately. None of 
the 3 units have been ready for allocation for longer than one month.   

 

This concludes our response. 

 

  

  


